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Iowa Birdline (319)338-9881 for 7/26/93 
Most of the good birds this week are water-related, which is 
appropriate considering the entire state is now a lake. 

In the southwest, where most of the Missouri River plain, 
along with the roads, are under water, four PIPING PLOVERS 
and two LEAST TERNS were found at the south IPL pond, south 
of Council Bluffs on the 25th. In Fremont County, two 
additional PIPING PLOVERS were in the middle of county road 
L~31 south of Percival just before that road ends in flood 
waters. A LITTLE BLUE HERON was with GREAT BLUES and GREAT 

EGRETS along the west side of L-31 south of Bartlett. Nine 
shorebird species, including SHORT~-BILLED DOWITCHERS were 
seen in Fremont County, and a LEAST BITTERN was along the 
south road at Forney Lake. Other birds of note were BLUE 
GROSBEAKS and WESTERN KINGBIRDS, especially easy to find 
north of Forney Lake and south of Bartlett, GREAT-TAILED 
GRACKLES, BELL’S VIREOS. ORCHARD ORIOLES, LOGGERHEAD 

SHRIKES, and BLACK and FORSTER’S TERNS, while there are 
hundreds of CATTLE EGRETS in the area. 

In the central in Tama County on the 23rd, three SANDHILL 
CRANES, including a young bird, were at Otter Creek Marsh, 
south of county road E-66 near its intersection with R 
Street. A LEAST BITTERN was along the road along the east 

side of the marsh. 

In the north-central in Cerro Gordo County, two LEAST 
BITTERNS, two VIRGINIA RAILS, and a BLACK-~CROWNED NIGHT 
HERON were close to the road on its north side at Zirbel 
Slough on the 23rd and 24th. An AMERICAN BITTERN was at Elm 
Lake in Wright County on the 23rd. 

Summer field reports for Iowa Bird Life are due August 3rd 
to summer field editor, Jim Dinsmore, 4024 Arkansas Drive, 
Ames, Iowa, 50010. 

Jim Fuller (319)338-3561
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